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Dear Director, 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am horrified to think of animals that benefit us being treated in such a thoughtless manner. All 
greyhounds deserve the best care possible. At the very least they should be treated as humanely 
as possible. This includes not drugging the animal beyond a reasonable standard necessary for 
their health; not over breeding racing greyhounds with no plans for their future if they do not 
make it to the actual track; and ensuring all dogs who must be put down are down so through 
euthanasia.  
 
As a concerned citizen I hope you will use your position of power to ensure People don't feel 
sick when they learn the truths if the industry. I also hope this inquiry doesn't simply lead to less 
transparency to hide the awful facts.  
 
Thankyou for your time.  
 
Kind regards, 
Jacqueline Gibson 
 


